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HCNNC Candidate Information Session
When: Tuesday, January 15, 2019, 6:00-7:30 p.m.
Where: Chinatown Library, 639 N Hill St, Los Angeles, CA 90012

Are you thinking about running as a candidate for the Historic Cultural North
Neighborhood Council?

Support HCNNC volunteers are hosting a Candidate Information Session. All
HCNNC stakeholders are invited to attend. Come learn more about running as
a candidate, and serving on your neighborhood council’s board. We will answer
questions and help with registration.

Note: Attendance at this session is optional, and is not required for candidates. 
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About HCNNC
The Historic Cultural North Neighborhood Council is Los Angeles’s newest
neighborhood council, representing El Pueblo, Solano Canyon, Victor Heights,
and Chinatown, including the area around William Mead Homes and Ann Street
Elementary School.  

What are neighborhood councils?
Neighborhood Councils are City-certified local groups made up of people who
live, work, own property or have some other connection to a neighborhood.
Neighborhood Council Board Members are elected or selected to their positions
by the people in the respective neighborhoods themselves.

Who can run to represent their neighborhood?   
If you are 15 years old or older, and you are a stakeholder — you live, work,
rent or own property, own a business, attend school, worship, volunteer, or
participate in an organization that meets in and/or serves that neighborhood —
you are eligible to serve on the board.

Which board seats will be on the ballot on April 4th?   
The governing board of HCNNC consists of seventeen (17) representatives:
five (5) from Chinatown, three (3) from El Pueblo, three (3) from Solano
Canyon, three (3) from Victor Heights, and three (3) at-large representatives
from any of the four neighborhoods.  The boundaries of the neighborhoods are
defined in HCNNC’s bylaws, as shown in our maps.

All 17 board seats will be on the ballot on April 4th.  Community members are
encouraged to apply and run. The deadline to register as a candidate is
Tuesday, January 22, 2019.

For more information about HCNNC and how to get involved, please visit us on
Facebook (@supportHCNNCelection), Instagram (support.hcnnc.election), or
at www.hcnnc.info.  

If you are getting this email as a forward, you can subscribe to our mailing list
to receive updates from Support HCNNC directly in your inbox.
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